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7th February 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Celebrating World Book Day 2025 
 
On Thursday 6th March 2025 we will be celebrating World Book Day. This year we are asking the 
children to dress either as a character from a favourite book or in their pyjamas to celebrate their 
favourite bedtime story. Please do not buy new costumes unnecessarily, be creative with what you 
have at home. 
 
During the day the children will take part in fun book-based activities with their class and across the 
Academy. Please check out your child’s class page on the website for photos of the day. 
 
The aim of the day is to celebrate books and the magical places they can transport us to. We look 
forward to seeing the children’s outfits and sharing the wonderful world of books with them. 
 

 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Zoe Clist 
English Lead 
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